

THE CITRUS BOBCHAT

Citrus Elementary School

February 12, 2018

Rachel A. Tadeo, Principal

(530) 891-3107

Volume 81 Issue 14

Amber Ochoa, Editor



Feb. 13. PTA Meeting 6:00 PM Feb 16-19. President's Weekend NO SCHOOL



Please remember to check the lost and found. It was recently cleared out, however things are already

accumulating. We will be making donations at the end of every month. Please put your child's name on the items, and we will be sure to get them back to the owner.



The Student Council will be selling Caring Cards before school and during lunch. Sales start Feb. 9,

12, & 13. Show a classmate you care, the cards are \$0.50 each or 5 cards for \$2.00. Each card comes with a pencil. Thank you for showing your support to our Student Council.

Remember to turn in your box tops to earn your class the extra recess and snack. The last day to turn them in is Feb. 23.

REMEMBER: CITRUS IS A LATEX FREE SCHOOL. PLEASE DO NOT BRING TOYS AND SOFT RUBBER ITEMS FROM HOME.

PROTECT YOUR CHILD

How can I protect my child against the flu?

To protect against the flu, the first and most important thing you can do is to get a flu vaccine for yourself and your child.

- Vaccination is recommended for everyone 6 months and older.
- It's especially important that young children and children with long term health conditions get vaccinated. (See list of conditions in "How serious is the flu?")
- Caregivers of children with health conditions or of children younger than 6 months old should get vaccinated. (Babies younger than 6 months are too young to be vaccinated themselves.)
- Another way to protect babies is to vaccinate pregnant women. Research shows that flu vaccination gives some protection to the baby both while the woman is pregnant and for up to 6 months after the baby is born.

Flu vaccine is updated annually to protect against the flu viruses that research indicates are most likely to cause illness during the upcoming flu season. Flu vaccines are made using strict safety and production measures. Over the years, millions of flu vaccines have been given in the United States with a very good safety record.



The students really look forward to visiting the Bobcat Den and redeeming their power

paws. However, our Bobcat Den is in need of donations to keep it going. All donations are wonderful, Here are a few ideas:

Gently used toys School supplies Coloring books

Donations: drop off in the office. All donations are greatly appreciated!!